
 

COVID-19 Coronavirus 

Golf Club Policy and Best Practices  
 

Shirley Park Golf Club is dedicated to providing our customers a healthy 
and safe recreational environment.  As a result of information from both 
National & Local Health Channels, the following measures have been 
taken: 

1. Our staff have increased focus on wiping down and disinfecting areas that 
include golf trolleys, flag sticks, doors, handles, doorknobs, Touch 
Screens, Door Entry mechanisms, credit card machines, Bar and Pro Shop 
Counters, tables, and chairs   

2. We ask that Members and Guests help us by maintaining your own 
hygiene standards before entering and whilst at the Club 

3. We are encouraging our Members to practice Social Distancing 
4. We have provided our employees with advice on preventing the chances 

of coming into contact with COVID-19 
5. Staff members are constantly being observed for any signs of illness and 

encouraged to stay home if not feeling well 
6. Please refer to the specific ‘golf course best practices’ document, dated 

18th March. 

Golf is an outdoor game where you can get some fresh air, exercise, and 
contribute to your personal wellbeing.  There are not too many activities 
where you will interact with less people over a 4 – 4 ½ hour window.   We 
are doing our best to react appropriately and continue to make our Club 
available.  We are open for business and our goal is to continue to offer a 
safe environment for our Members, Staff and Visitors. 

Members, Staff and Visitors are requested not to come to Shirley Park if 
they are suffering from the published symptoms of the Coronavirus COVID-
19 and to Self Isolate.  This also applies to anyone who has travelled from 
the affected Zones throughout the World in the last 14 days. 

We are closely monitoring all developments regarding COVID-19 and will 
continue to adjust our operations and procedures as necessary to ensure 
safety and enjoyment for all.  Our top priority is that our guests feel 
confident at Shirley Park. 
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